
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term 1 

FS1 – Year 2 Winter Concert 
 
Today, we celebrated our FS1 – 
Year 2 Winter Concert.  It was 
a joy to see the children in 
their hats and scarves singing 
with confidence on the stage.  
It was also wonderful to see so 
many parents coming to the 
school to support and visit us.  
As always it is very greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Next Week 
 
Next week it is business as 
usual in school as well as our 
Year 3 – Year 6 assembly.  The 
children will continue to be 
involved in lessons as the term 
draw to a close on Thursday at 
12noon. 
 
 
 
 

My Thanks 
 
I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank each and 
every one of you for your 
support throughout the term 
and the contribution you have 
made to the successes we have 
celebrated.  I would also like to 
extend my thanks to all of the 
staff in the school that have 
made this possible.  They have 
worked tirelessly to ensure 
that each and every child in 
the school receives the care 
and support, academically and 
pastorally, they deserve. 
 
I wish you all a happy relaxing 
holiday and look forward to 
welcoming you back in the 
New Year. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Helen McCauley 
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KEY DATES 
 

10th DECEMBER 

Year 3 – Year 6 Winter 

Concert 
 

11th DECEMBER 

FS2 – Year 2 Assembly 

Year 5 – Museum 

Display – One Night 

Only 

13th  DECEMBER

Year 3 – Year 6 

Assembly 

14th DECEMBER 

End of Term – 12noon 

finish 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


